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We began the month of November with the joyful 
celebration of All Saints, then the quiet prayerful 
day of All Souls followed by the a memorial to St 
Martin De Porres, one of our much loved patrons 
here at the Cathedral. The month of November is 
always a busy and joyful time within the 
Cathedral Calendar with seasonal changes and 
lots of events taking place. It is also an important 
time of prayer for our deceased loved ones who 
are remembered throughout the month in the 
celebrations of mass here at the Cathedral. If 
you want to specifically name intentions for 
prayer please hand them in for placement in the 
Pious List in front of the altar. 
 
On Tuesday 8th November Archbishop Malcolm 
will be installing four new Canons to the 
Diocesan Chapter of Canons. They are Frs John 
Gorman, David Heywood, Kevin McLoughlin and 
Connor Stainton Polland. They will be installed at 
the public Mass at 12.15pm that day which will 
be celebrated within the main Cathedral. In 
previous times a chapter of canons would reside 
around a Cathedral or a Bishop and would have 
both important liturgical functions and be 
responsible for the oversight of a Cathedral or 
Diocese alongside the Bishop or Ordinary. More 
recently most of these roles are carried out by 
others. Following the Synod discussions and 
implementation, Archbishop Malcolm wants the 
Diocesan Chapter to take a slightly more active 
role both liturgically and in a consultative 
capacity. For the first time in many years the 
whole Chapter will be processing in full 
Canonical regalia for this mass – I will have to 
dust off the moths from the canons capes that 
haven’t been worn for years! 
 

Remembrance Sunday falls on 13th November, 
33rd Sunday of the year. Our Cathedral Choirs 
along with the Liverpool Mozart Orchestra will 
be holding a special Remembrance Concert in 
the Cathedral on Saturday 12th at 7pm. The 
performance includes Faure’s Requiem and 
‘Fantasia on a Theme by Thomas Tallis’ and 
‘Five Mystical Songs’ both by Vaughan 
Williams. Tickets are available for this concert 
from the music department website. 
 

Prayer for November 
Grant, O Lord, that our hearts may be touched, 
as yours I, at the passing of all souls into 
eternal life. In great confidence we pray for all 
our friends and loved ones who are no longer 
here with us on this journey of faith. When we 
are sad at the death of those who were close to 
us, may our sadness be firmly supported by our 
faith that life is merely changed not ended. That 
those we love are still with us but unseen. May 
you, Lord Jesus be merciful to us and to all 
those for whom we pray and welcome us all 
into eternal life when we finally come to our 
rest.  Amen. 

 
Canon Anthony O’Brien       Dean 

 

6 November 2022     Thirty-Second Sunday of Ordinary Time   

 

Installation of Canons 

WEEK COMMENCING 6 November 2022 
Mass & Service Times 
All services take place in the cathedral unless marked otherwise 

Sunday 6 November     

32nd Sunday of Ordinary Time 
9.00am  Mass         Cathedral 

10.00am Mass        Crypt  
11.00am  Mass *            Cathedral 

3.00pm Choral Evening Prayer 
* This Mass will be streamed live on 
Youtube 

7.00pm  Mass  Crypt 
 

Monday 7 November  
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  Crypt 

12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 

5.00pm Mass  Lady Chapel    
 
 

Tuesday 8 November 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  Crypt 

12.15pm  Installation of new Canons 
Mass High Altar  

5.00pm Mass  Lady Chapel     
 

Wednesday 9 November 

Dedication of the Lateran 

Basilica 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  Crypt 

12.15pm  Mass Crypt      

5.00pm Sung Mass  Lady Chapel 
   
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 10 November 

St Leo 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  Crypt 

12.15pm  Mass Crypt    

5.00pm Sung Mass  Lady Chapel      
 
 

Friday 11 November  

St Martin of Tours 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  Crypt 

12.15pm  Mass Crypt     

5.00pm Sung Mass  Lady Chapel  

5.45pm Choral Evening Prayer     
   

Saturday 5 November 

St Josaphat 
8.45am Morning Prayer 

9.00am Mass          BSC      

5.00pm  Vigil Mass              

EXPOSITION of the BLESSED 

SACRAMENT 

Will take place from 4.00pm on 

Fridays. 

RECONCILIATION (Confession)  

Monday - Friday:  
Following the 12.15pm Mass in the 
Crypt 

Saturday: 9.30am - 10.30am &  
 3.30pm - 4.30pm 

Please note that there are no 

Confessions on Holy Days. 

  

 

  
 

 

Tel:  0151 709 9222 

Email: enquiries@metcathedral.org.uk 
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MASS INTENTIONS 
John James Patrick Curran (RIP 

Anniversary), Theresa and 
Ursula Curran (RIP 
Anniversary), Vera Wilkinson, 
Margaret Sanderson (RIP), 
Maddy Ferguson (RIP), Leslie 
Taylor (RIP), Mary Ainsworth 
(RIP), Drew Peter George 
Cockton (RIP), Fred (Freddie) 
Inman, Gerard Webb (RIP), Holy 
Souls, Val Donegan (RIP), Nell 
Hudson (RIP), The People of 
Ukraine. 

NOTRE DAME 

ASSOCIATION 
For those who would like to 
attend the Notre Dame 
Association Mass and Afternoon 
Tea on 26th November 2022 in 
The Irenaeus Centre, Waterloo, 
Crosby please contact Marie on 
marieao@mac.com or Sheila on 
sheilabrown52@yahoo.co.uk. 
Tickets cost £12pp. Arrival at 
11am for tea/coffee and biscuits, 
Mass at 12pm, then Afternoon 
Tea in dining room, with 
raffle/fundraising in support of 
The Notredame Association and 
time for socialising till 4pm. Last 
day for booking 19th November 
2022. 
 

ASYLUM LINK MERSEYSIDE 
Asylum Link Merseyside is 
holding its first fundraising 
concert since COVID on Friday 
18th November at 7pm in 
St Anne's Overbury Street. Acts 
include Hayley Kincade, Neil 
Campbell and Billy Hughes and 
the Scottish & Irish Pipers, and 
the ALM and Wavertree 
Community Gospel Choirs. 
Tickets are £5 at the door or 
from info@asylumlink.org.uk or 
Illa on 0151 709 1713.  

 

TAIZE PRAYER SERVICE 
Some of the Parishioners together 
with some members/ musicians of St 
Bride’s Church are organising a 
Taizé Prayer Service which will take 
place on Sunday at 6 pm at St 
Vincent’s, St James Street, L1.  All 
welcome. 

LECTIO GROUP 
There is a group of young adults that 
meet on Friday evenings for a short 
time of prayer and sharing using the 
Sunday readings followed by some 
simple food and night prayer. The 
group also sometimes go on trips or 
retreats together. If anyone is 
interested please contact James: 
djmoroney@cantab.net 
 

MICAH FOODBANK 
At the moment Micah Liverpool is in 
need of additional food donations. 
From the 1st of June to the 1st of 
September, they distributed 4,709 
parcels to those using the 
emergency food pantries based at St 
Vincent De Paul and St Bride's 
Church. They have received great 
support from regular donors which 
has enabled them to continue to 
support the people using the 
foodbanks but they do expect to see 
a rise in the need for their services 
over the next few months. With 
continual cost of living rises and the 
uncertainty of fuel prices, they fear 
that their food aid services will be 
stretched further than they have ever 
been before. Micah are working 
closely with food provision partners 
across the city and nationally 
through Feeding Liverpool and the 
Independent Food Aid Network to try 
to mitigate these circumstances. If 
you or a social group you are a part 
of can donate, then please do. There 
are food donation points based at 
Liverpool Cathedral, Liverpool 
Metropolitan Cathedral and St Nicks 
Parish Church. If you have a large 

food donation that needs to be 
collected please contact 
paul.obrien@liverpoolcathedral.
org.uk or 07932842337 to 
arrange collection. 
 
 

Liverpool Universities’ 

Student Catholic Society 
Are you a student at a Liverpool 
University? Are you looking for a 
Catholic Community?   Join us 
at St Philip Neri Church, 
Catherine Street for 6pm Mass 
on Sundays.  
For more information:  
Facebook - Liverpool CathChap 
Instagram - Liverpoolcathsoc  
 

 

BLACK HISTORY 

MONTH 
Throughout Black History month 
this October, we remember 
saints such as St Augustine, St 
Monica, St Martin de Porres, Ss 
Perpetua and Felicity, St 
Charles Lwanga and St Kizito, 
and St Josephine Bakhita. We 
can also reflect on what we do 
to challenge racism today. For 
resources see 
https://www.cbcew.org.uk/racial-
justice/ 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

PREPARATION PROGRAMME 
If your family attends Mass 
regularly at the Cathedral and 
have a child in Year 4 or above 
and would like them to make 
their First Holy Communion 
please contact Fr Derek to 
register.  You will be expected 
to attend all the preparation 
sessions which are all 
Saturdays from 10am – 12noon 
in the Gibberd Room – 12 
November; 10 December; 14 
January; 11 February; 11 March 
and 22 April.  Fr Derek can be 
contacted at 
d.lloyd@metcathedral.org.uk 
 

WARM AND COSY 
During the winter months, parish centres 
across the archdiocese will be open to all 
as 'warm and cosy’ hubs.  There will be 
free tea, coffee and biscuits with access to 
TV and wifi and friendly company in a safe 
and warm space.  The centres will be open 
from 1.00 pm-3.30 pm but opening days 
will vary, please see the link for more 
details and information on other places in 
the archdiocese offering similar support: 
http://www.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/index.ph
p?p=2561 
 

COULD YOU BE A DEACON? 
As we start to implement our new pastoral 

Plan which sets out concrete actions to 

change our ways of working so that our 

Church become more inclusive, more 

welcoming and more engaged with those 

on the margins, the ministry of deacons will 

continue to evolve alongside the 

presbyterial ministry in the service of the 

priesthood of all the baptised.  If you would 

like to hear more about this important 

vocation please join Archbishop Malcolm 

and the diaconate team at our meetings for 

men who may be wondering if they are 

called to serve as deacons and what the 

formation involves.  Wives and supporting 

priests or deacons are also welcome. 

Meeting is:  Tuesday 29 November 2002 

at 7.30pm – 9.00pm (refreshments from 

7pm) at Christ the King Church, Queens 

Drive, Wavertree, Liverpool, L15 6YQ 

For more information, please email 

p.rooney@rcaol.org.uk 

 
Last week’s collection: £1,419.22 

Open Monday – Saturday: First Admission: 10am, Last Admission: 3.30pm 

Crypt Admission Charges: £5 Adult, £12 Family (2 adults + 2 children) 
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